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Members, Board of Trustees:   
 

GIFT FROM THE ESTATE OF GARY M. BROWNING, M.D. 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a gift of $451,500 and a pledge of 
$2,048,500 for a total of $2,500,000 from the Estate of Gary M. Browning, M.D. to create and 
endow the Gary M. Browning M.D. Quasi-Endowed Scholarship and Student Support Fund in 
the College of Medicine. 
 
Background:  A native of Cynthiana, Dr. Browning received his medical degree in 1984 from the 
College of Medicine and completed an internship and obstetrics and gynecology residency in 
Norfolk at the Eastern Virginia Medical School in 1988. He began his full-time medical career 
that same year with Tidewater Physicians for Women in the Norfolk region and served in this 
capacity until his retirement. Dr. Browning, who died on September 9, 2009, was a Fellow in the 
American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists and a member of the American Medical 
Association, North American Menopause Society, American Institute of Ultrasound Medicine, 
Virginia Medical Association, and Virginia OB-GYN Medical Society. 

 

Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other  
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